[image: image1.png]nade

Netiondl Associdlion of Discbilly Excrminers




To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

National Retiree Chair

Date:

February, 2019 


Subject:
2019 NADE Mid-Year Report
It is an honor and a privilege to be serving NADE as the National Retiree Chair.  I received names and email addresses and composed a Retiree Distribution List.  I sent out the report received from the NADE Legislative Director to the retirees for review and comments. 

Thanks to the Regional Directors and other members for their help in obtaining names and e-mail addresses for current members that have retired and continue to maintain their membership.  I encourage all of you to continue to forward this information to me so that I can keep the current active retirees updated. 

Respectfully Submitted,

Donnie E. Hayes

NADE National Retiree Chair
